
 

 

 

 

21st September, 2017                                                                    Cir/17-18/21                       
Dear Parent, 

• Friday, 22nd September, 2017 will be a preparatory leave for the classes III 
to XII. Friday, 22nd September, 2017 will be working for the classes I and 
II. They will have their regular classes. 

• We feel immense pleasure as Samsara was felicitated by HWPL (Heavenly 
Culture World Peace RESTORATION OF LIGHT) in South Korea for the continuous 
efforts made by the school in restoring world peace. Our teachers also attended 
the World Peace Culture Programme held in South Korea on 18th September, 
2017.  

• This is to inform you that the school doesn’t have any contract with the  following 
owners of the vehicles:  
Ravinder  UP16-CT-6708(FORCE) 9015074748 
Sunil HR51-DA-9685(ECCO) 9456069598 
Ravinder Kumar UP16-AL-0635(ECCO) 9560089268 
Jagat Bhati UP 16-AE-1263(ECCO) 9899062216 
  

• A documentary on ‘Good Touch and Bad Touch’ was shown to the pre-
primary; classes I and II. It was shown to sensitise students of their own body 
parts and make them aware of the ‘Safe Circle’ in the society they live in.   

• Our teachers and maintenance staff attended a workshop on “Safety and Security 
of the students’ at Gautam Budh University organized by the District 
Administration on 17th September, 2017. 
 

 
Samsara Team 

 

 


